
 

 
 
25/26 Kindergarten Information Hour/Open House 
11/20/24 
1:00pm to 2:00pm 
 
Tell your neighbors, tell your friends, kindergarten registration is coming soon!  Let them know 
how great it is at Putnam.  Putnam will hold an information hour with all the info for the 
upcoming 25/26 kindergarten school year.   
 
If you can’t make this time, please call the office for a personal tour, 970-488-7700. 

 
Kindergarten Registration 
12/4/24 
 
Kindergarten is an exciting and important first step on your student's educational 
journey. In PSD, you'll find students are supported in many ways with caring teachers 
and staff, positive school and classroom culture, as well as a collaborative, safe and 
welcoming learning environment. 
 
Upcoming 2025-26 school year: Children must be 5 years old before or on Oct. 1, 
2025, to be registered for kindergarten in the 2025-26 school year. 
 

• Parents/legal guardians of incoming kindergartners are encouraged to complete 
online or in-person registration by Dec. 4, to allow schools to determine their 
classroom sizes, staffing needs and the number of school choice seats they can 
offer. 

• Online registration and in-person registration at schools is available for families 
throughout the rest of the school year. 

https://www.psdschools.org/onlineregistration

